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A review of the licence should review the public safety and nuisance to the local community.  Consideration should 
be given to whether the review considers the immediate local community and not just the welfare of certain school 
children hindering this business. 

The public safety of school children must be considered and enforcement or restriction of entry times by minors 
should be considered in this review.   

I understand an age restricted test purchase also revealed that licensed products may have been sold to a minor by 
Paul.  These errors of judgement can occasionally occur and a review could address the licence conditions by 
implementing further controlled restrictions or conditions. 

Any decision to suspend the premises licence will certainly affect the business substantially resulting in possible 
closure and another empty unit, being an eyesore to the local community and possibly attracting further anti-social 
behaviour. 

Prior to the current ownership, this shop remained closed for a long period of time.  An application for change of use 
to a hot food restaurant and take away was challenged by the local community and rejected by the council. 

I would not like to see the Premises Licence suspended or revoked.  However I understand a review with the 
implementation of certain restrictions would benefit the Public Safety and Prevention of Crime, Disorder & Nuisance. 

 

Gurpaul Singh 

 


